Tridell-Lapoint Water Improvement District
Board of Trustees Meeting/Certified Tax Rate

June 20, 2022

Minutes of the Tridell-Lapoint Water Improvement District Board of Trustees meeting held June 20,
2022 at the Tridell-Lapoint Water Improvement District Office. Those in attendance were: Chairman:
Troy Hartle, Vice Chairman, Thane Goodrich, Ron Wallace, Ryan Goodrich and Scott Williams, Trustees.
Employees: Manager/Treasurer: Isaac Hatch, Plant Operator: Dan Huber and Clerk/Secretary: Judi
Huber. The meeting was called to order at 6:32 p.m.

There was no public input.
The issue of the 2022 Certified Tax Rate was discussed with projected revenue of $39,845.00. Last year
our projected revenue was $39,505.00. This year our property values are up and our tax rate is down

slightly. Ryan moved to adopt the Certified Tax Rate of .000573 for 2022. Ron seconded the motion and
the motion passed.

Thane moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:85 p.m.
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